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Docket Nos. 50-275
and 50-323

ltr. 0. Yungling
1772 Jami Lou Ct.
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Dear ftr. Yungling:

This is in response to your recent message to President Reagan regarding
the delay in licensing of the Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant.

Extensive public hearings have been held on various matters on the Diablo
Canyon application. Recently, proceedings on the issuance of a low power
license were held in San Luis Obispo, CA before an Atomic Safety and Licensing
Board. The Board's findings were issued on July 17, 1981, and concluded that
operation of the Diablo facility at power levels not to exceed 5$ rated power
would not pose an undue risk to the health and safety of the general public.
The Diablo Canyon facility has been reviewed for conformance with requirements
developed as a result of the TllI-2 accident and was found to be acceptable.

The full-power license will not be issued without the Federal Emergency
Hanagement Agency's review and evaluation of the licensee's emergency
preparedness plans. We currently expect this evaluation to be completed on
or about November 1981.

We appreciate your interest in the Diablo Canyon project and understand your
frustration at the delays in its licensing. Please be assured that the NRC
is taking every reasonable action to expedite the licensing process, con-
sistent with our commitments to ensure the public health and safety.

Sincerely,
yrigiaa1 Signed

bP'erbertN. Berkovr,

Herbert H. Berkow, Chief
lIanagement Analysis Branch
Planning and Program Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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~-'Identical Letters were sent to the following:
I(

Nr. Alan Aldwell
198 Mar Vista Drive
Monterey, CA 93940

Nr. Nike Higgins
P.O. Box 197
Duncans Mills, CA 95430

Mr. Gary Simms
1625 Sydney Street
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Mr. Charles D. Smith
124 Beacon Street
Haworth, N.Y. 07641

Nr. Rowland J. Smith
2735 Oro Dam Blvd. 85C
Oroville, CA 95965
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